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Friday, 17 November 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who has already returned their consent slip for the Pantomime, we will 

send home a second slip today for anyone who hasn’t returned it yet. 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Alice for doing good Maths.  

 Sofia for making a lovely “Kindness” poster. 

 Connie for working hard, learning about Diwali.  

Maple Class:  Jonny for doing outstanding writing.  

 Martha for being kind and supportive. 

Oak Class:    Charlie for making an excellent clay monkey 

                         Aston for working really hard in all lessons.  

Head Team Award:  Lily for always smiling.  

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Jacob and Matilda 

 

Best attendance last week: Oak & Maple Classes with 98.5% 

 

Housepoints:  

First – Emerald (67 points) 

Second – Ruby (50 points) 

Third –Sapphire (37 points) 

 

 Certificates from home: 

 Franki – Level 7 Floor Gymnastics certificate 

 Alice I –  came 2nd in a tennis competition 

Sienna – Gymnastics medal – 1st place 

India – Gymnastics awards – 4th & 6th 

Alice C – Tap Dance certificate 

  

 Birthdays: Happy birthday this week to Franki & Izzy. 

  

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Tuesday, 21 November  Bag2School Collection 

     PTFA Meeting – 7.30pm 

Friday, 24 November  Non-uniform Day for PTFA 

     Christmas Jumper Swap 3.30pm in Oak Class 

Monday, 27 November  last Art Club 

Thursday, 30 November  Sue from Riverside Church to do assembly 

Monday, 4 December   Beaumond House Assembly  

Christmas Performances – 2pm & 6pm 

Tuesday, 5 December  Christmas Craft & Christmas Jumper Day  



 

Monday, 11 December  PTFA Christmas Fair 

Thursday, 14 December  Christmas lunch 

     Last Sports Club (KS1) 

Wednesday, 13 December  Carols & Mince Pies (Grandparents welcome!) 

Tuesday, 19 December  Christmas Church Service – 9.15am in Halam Church 

Friday, 22 December  Break up for the Christmas Holidays 

 

 Flu Immunisation Update 

Apologies again for the mix ups over the flu immunisations, as I said erlier this week this was 

beyond our control.  We have received the following message from the Immunisation Team: 
Good Morning, 

I can confirm that the IT department are looking into the problem with regard to the consent forms. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to offer a mop session in school. However we will holding clinics in December for any 

students that have missed their flu immunisation. The appointments for the December clinics will be going live at the 

end of this month, so parents are more than welcome to contact our team at the of this month to book an appointment 

at one of our clinic locations. 

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact us on 0333 3583397  or  

immunisations.nottinghamshire@intrahealth.co.uk    

Kind Regards 

Shelley 

 

 “First Class” Photo Supplement 

Yesterday’s edition of the Newark Advertiser contains their “First Class” supplement – featuring 

some beautiful photographs of Little Cherries – so make sure that you get hold of a copy! 

 

 PTFA Update 

The PTFA have few events over the next few weeks: 

• There will be a Bag2School collection from school on Tuesday, 21 November.  Please leave 

your bags outside the school office before 9am.  Thank you.  

• The PTFA will be holding a Christmas Jumper Swap after school on Friday, 24 November in 

Oak Class.  Parents and carers are welcome to come along and choose a jumper for their 

child or children.  If you have any jumpers that no longer fit, and wish to donate them to 

the swap then please bring them into school before 24th November, thank you.  

• On Friday, 24 November we will be holding a non-uniform day to collect prizes for the 

Christmas Fair Tombola and the raffle hampers.  On that day, please send your child in non-

uniform with items for the raffle or tombola, thanks. 

• At our Christmas Fair there will be a book and school uniform swap.  If you have any 

unwanted books that are in good condition, or any items of school uniform that no longer 

fit your child, then please bring them to the School Office. Thank you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  
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